
 
  

 

 

 

 

Docket No. 9473-23 

Ref: Signature Date 

 

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
BOARD FOR CORRECTION OF NAVAL RECORDS 

701 S. COURTHOUSE ROAD, SUITE 1001 
ARLINGTON, VA  22204-2490 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear , 

 

This is in reference to your application for correction of your naval record pursuant to Section 

1552 of Title 10, United States Code.  After careful and conscientious consideration of relevant 

portions of your naval record and your application, the Board for Correction of Naval Records 

(Board) found the evidence submitted insufficient to establish the existence of probable material 

error or injustice.  Consequently, your application has been denied. 

 

Although your application was not filed in a timely manner, the Board found it in the interest of 

justice to waive the statute of limitations and consider your case on its merits.  A three-member 

panel of the Board, sitting in executive session, considered your application on 25 June 2024.  

The names and votes of the members of the panel will be furnished upon request.  Your 

allegations of error and injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative regulations 

and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this Board.  Documentary material considered 

by the Board consisted of your application, together with all material submitted in support 

thereof, relevant portions of your naval record and applicable statutes, regulations, and policies.  

In addition, the Board considered the advisory opinion contained in Commander, Navy 

Personnel Command (NPC) memorandum  and your response to 

the opinion.  

 

In September 1982, you were attending the University of .   On  

27 January 1984, you enlisted in the U.S. Naval Reserve for 6 years in the pay grade of E-3 via 

the Sea and Air Marines Program. 

 

On 25 May 1984, , ,  issued you an Administrative Remarks 

(NAVPERS 1070/613) with the following remarks, “[d]ischarged this date from DEP due to 

Pursuit of Higher Education […].  Member is not recommended for reenlistment unless granted 

authority by Naval Military Personnel Command […].” 

 

You were issued ACDUTRA Orders (NAVRES 1571/5) by Chief of Naval Personnel on 10 July 

1987, with a pay entry base date of 23 January 1987, designator code of  (Unrestricted Line 

Officer student billet for a prospective  






